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Federal Budgeting and Planning for 2015-16 

Christine Ketterling and I will be participating in a series of webinars to assist in writing of next year’s 

Consolidated Plan. We will also be spending two days in May writing the plan with SDE support. We have not 

yet received word in regards to whether our allocation will increase or decrease from this year’s numbers. 

 

Summer School 

We are in the planning stages of our summer school sessions with Marsing.  

 Our first summer school session will be held during the month of June and will be only for K-6 Migrant 

students of Marsing and Homedale. It will be housed at Homedale Elementary and Christine Ketterling 

will be overseeing the administration of this program.  

 The second session is a “Jump Start” session and will include invited K-5 at-risk students in Homedale 

and Marsing. This will be held for three weeks, beginning at the end of July. Marsing will host this 

program on their campus as they already have the structure and resources in place from running the 

program the past several years. Marsing’s 21
st
 Century program will be partnering with the Jump Start 

summer school to provide support in implementing the program. 

 

National Migrant Conference 

During Spring Break we had Carrie Thorburn, Maricela Guzman, and Aida Barroso attending the National 

Migrant Conference in Seattle. This yearly conference focuses on the unique needs of migrant students. 

Information from sessions is enabling Carrie to take the lead in planning our final end-of-the year parent 

meetings for our LEP and Migrant students and families. The National Migrant Conference attendance was paid 

for with Title I-C Migrant funds. 

 

 


